
Hello, 
 
I would like you to know that I'm in favor of having a non-partisan, independent group be responsible 
for the redistricting this year. 
 
I live in Salem.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Joni Brewer 
503-910-7186 
BrewerHypnosis.com 
 
Do not look back on happiness, or dream of it in the future. You are only 
sure of today, do not let yourself be cheated out of it.  ~Henry Ward Beecher 
 


